

January 13, 2017

Andrew Nakashuk, Chair Nunavut Planning Commission P.O. Box 2101 Cambridge Bay, Nunavut X0B 0C0

Email: jsavoy@nunavut.ca

Re: Filing of Wek'èezhìı Renewable Resources Board's Written Submission for the Nunavut Planning Commission's Public Hearing on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan

Via email: jsavoy@nunavut.ca

Dear Mr. Nakashuk,

Please find attached the Wek'èezhìì Renewable Resources Board's (WRRB) written submission to be relied upon during the Nunavut Planning Commission's (NPC) public hearing on the Draft Nunavut Land Use Plan. As per the NPCs' Direction on Procedure for Final Public Hearing, the WRRB has provided its written submission in English, French, Inuktitut and Innuinaqtun. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office at (867) 873-5740 or ipellissey@wrrb.ca.

Sincerely,

J. Grant Pryznyk Chair

Cc Jonathan Savoy, Manager of Implementation, Nunavut Planning Commission Sharon Ehaloak, Executive Director, Nunavut Planning Commission Lynda Yonge, Director of Wildlife, Environment & Natural Resources, GNWT Sjoerd van der Wielen, Manager, Culture & Lands Protection, Tłįchǫ Government Drikus Gissing, Director of Wildlife, Government of Nunavut